
Board of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Rules 

May 20, 2021 Minutes 

 

Board Members Present     Staff Present 

Brad Calvin       Tim Boggs-Deputy Chief 

Gary Rogles       Barry Miller-Senior Inspector 

Kenneth (Ken) Grissom     Brad Vincent-Senior Inspector 

Mark Lester       Brian Hodges-Senior Inspector 

William (Bill) Manes      Eric Heitmeyer-Senior Inspector 

Gene Reece-Senior Inspector 

Visitors Present      Henry Neurohr-Senior Inspector 

Dave Bandwray-Club Car Wash Lawyer   Vance Adams-Senior Inspector 

Derek Zeller-Club Car Was Representative    Kristen Buck-Administrative Staff 

Titus Steiner-SteinerZ Representative 

Larry Iltis       Board Members Absent 

Marco Rodriquez       

Michael Clark        

Del Schrimer 

Brian Weathers 

Gary Scribner 

Joe Brockman 

 

At 9:07 A.M. the meeting was called to order by William (Bill) Manes.  

William (Bill) Manes, Chairman of the Boiler Board, did the Welcoming.  

Gary Rogles motioned to approve the February 11, 2021 minutes, Brad Calvin seconded, and 
motion passes.  

Mark Lester made a motion to approve the May 20, 2021 Agenda, Ken Grissom seconded, 
motion passes.  



Deputy Chief Boggs presented the Chief’s Report, introducing Kristen Buck as his new 
Administrative Office Support Assistant. 2019 Codes are now in full effect as of May 1. The Unit 
has been working with other entities to find new and overdue objects; a Fire Inspector found an 
object in a Day Care. Mandates are being lifted and travel restrictions lessened after the COVID-
19 shut down. Gary Scribner in attendance representing the National Board. Boiler and 
Pressure Vessel Unit will propose a Budget increase to Congress and allowing for new 
inspectors to be hired, using Dashboards information and working with the DFS Administration 
Team.  

Secretary’s Fiscal Summary Report was tabled until August 19, 2021. 

New Business 

Variance 21-4 requested by MAC Properties (Westport Central) for a second means of 
egress was granted. 

Variance 21-5 requested by Reliant Care Management (Four Seasons Living Center) for a 
second means of egress was granted. 

Variance 21-6 requested by Washington University for a renewal of Variance 19-12 was 
tabled. 

Variance 21-7 requested by Missouri State Highway Patrol for a second egress due to it 
being below grade as well as a security risk was granted 

Variance 21-8 requested by SteinerZ for a State Special on objects listed in the variance 
was tabled. 

Variance 21-9 requested by ICF Industries for a State Special on objects listed in the 
variance was tabled 

Variance 21-10 requested by Club Car Wash for a shorter amount of space between the 
object and back wall was tabled 

No old business to present at this time.  

Next meeting scheduled for August 19, 2021 in the Conference Room on the 13th Floor of the 
Jefferson Building at 205 Jefferson St, Jefferson City, MO 65101.  

Gary Rogle moved to adjourn the meeting, Brad Calvin seconded. Meeting adjourned at 9:48 
A.M. 


